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Tales from the Drift!  Upcoming events: 
16/10 Author visit KS2 

We are extremely excited to
invite into school next Monday
Chris Morris, author of Tales
from the Drift. Chris Morris is a
grandparent of one our lovely
pupils and so it is even more
exciting to have an author  who
is part of the Christ the King
family in school to inspire the
children. 

Chris will be sharing his story
with Key Stage Two pupils
along with characters from his
stories and the inspiration
behind them.  Children will also
have the opportunity to ask
Chris any questions they may
have regarding writing a story,
coming up with a plot and
finding inspiration. 

 Available to buy on Amazon 




